
News Release 7/19/16 - Air Force Research Laboratory (AFRL) will be showcasing three 

unique units at the upcoming UAS Midwest Conference that will highlight AFRL's 

innovative capabilities and developments. 

 

The 711th Human Performance Wing (711 HPW), headquartered at Wright-Patterson 

Air Force Base in Ohio, is the first human-centric warfare wing to consolidate human 

performance research, education and consultation under a single organization. 

Established under the Air Force Research Laboratory, the 711 HPW is comprised of the 

Human Effectiveness Directorate (RH), the United States Air Force School of Aerospace 

Medicine (USAFSAM) and the Human Systems Integration Directorate (HP). The Wing 

delivers unparalleled capability to the Air Force through a combination of world class 

infrastructure and expertise of its diverse workforce of military, civilian and contractor 

personnel encompassing 75 occupational specialties including science and engineering, 

occupational health and safety, medical professions, technicians, educators, and 

business operations and support. The 711 HPW will display cutting edge human 

performance enhancing technologies in the AFRL booth at UAS Midwest. 

 


